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MINUTES 
BOARD OF EDUCATION 

UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 248 
GIRARD, KS 

SEPTEMBER 20, 2021 
SPECIAL BOARD MEETING - BUDGET HEARING 

 
The Board of Education of Unified School District 248 met at the Board Office on 
Monday, September 20, 2021 for the Budget Hearing.  Board Vice President, 
Roger Breneman called the meeting to order at noon.  Board members present 
were:  Roger Breneman, Bryan Burks, Kelly Peak, Peggy Marshall, and Beth 
Murphy.  Also present were: Superintendent, Blaise Bauer; Clerk, Becky Mein; 
Treasurer, Laurie Masters; and John Staton, with Greenbush.   
 
Absent were:  Board Member, Dave Goble and Board President, Lori Johnson; 
HS Principal, Todd Ferguson; Assistant HS Principal, Chris Swartz; MS Principal, 
BJ Pruitt; RVH Principal, Tina Daniel; and RVH Assistant Principal, Joni Benso. 
 
This Special Board meeting was called to order for the purpose of the Budget 
Hearing and approval of the 2021-2022 budget. 
 
No questions arose about the budget at the budget hearing. 
 
Kelly Peak moved, Peggy Marshall seconded the motion to adopt the 2021-2022 
budget as published on August 28, 2021 in The Morning Sun, with a mill levy of 
51.994.  General Fund-20.00; Supplemental General-14.888; Capital Outlay-8.0; 
Bond & Interest #1-9.106; Total for USD 248 is 51.994 and 1 mill for the 
Recreation Commission. Motion carried.  5 – 0. 
 
Peggy Marshall moved, Bryan Burks seconded the motion to adjourn the 
meeting.  Motion carried.  5 – 0.   
 
Meeting ended at 12:01 pm 
 
 
Becky Mein 
Clerk       
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 


